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Kneisel Hall Chamber Music Festival

New Backstage Building
Blue Hill, Maine

Starting in the summer of 2008 Kneisel Hall Chamber Music Festival has a new
building to support the concert space, Faculty Hall. The new construction replaces
an outdated building. Although humble in appearance and construction this
building performs at a high level; it houses two sound proofed practice studios, a
sound proofed green room, facilities for public and performers use and a booth to
record performances.

The building meshes nicely with the existing structures on campus and functions
equal to the wortld class performers that use it.
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